
 REPORT OF THE 
GAME AND FISH/STATE POLICE SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

October 18, 2024 

Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw, Co-Chairs: 

The Game and Fish/State Police Subcommittee met Thursday, October 3, 2024, at 1:30 p.m., in Room 
A-MAC.

The Subcommittee reviewed and discussed the draft legislation to be included in the final report for the 
Arkansas Firearms and Concealed Carry Laws Study. A new version of JLC174 was presented to the 
Subcommittee. The Subcommittee adopted a motion to make additional changes to the new version of 
JLC174.  

The Subcommittee met again on Monday, October 7, 2024, at 11:00 a.m., in Room B-MAC. 

The Subcommittee discussed and adopted additional changes to JLC174 to be included in the final 
report for the Arkansas Firearms and Concealed Carry Laws Study. The Subcommittee made a motion 
to adopt the final report with the additional changes to JLC174 and submit the report to ALC-Executive 
Subcommittee.  

Respectfully submitted, Senator Ricky Hill and Representative Josh Miller 
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